DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
COMMANDER
NAVY REGION HAWAI
850 TICONDEROGA ST STE 110
JBPHH, HAWAIl 96660-5101

5000-45A
N45
September 17, 2021

CERTIFIED NO: 9489 0090 0027 6232 2135 42

Ms. Roxanne Kwan

Hawaii State Department of Health
Solid and Hazardous Waste Branch
Underground Storage Tank Section
2827 Waimano Home Road #100
Pearl City, Hawaii 96872

Dear Ms. Kwan:

SUBJECT: INITIAL RELEASE RESPONSE REPORT, PIPELINE BREACH IN TUNNEL,
RED HILL BULK FUEL STORAGE FACILITY, DOH FACILITY ID NO.
9-102271, DOH RELEASE ID NO. 210012

As requested in DOH letter U0636RK of June 9, 2021, the Navy is providing information on
the initial release response actions related to the May 6, 2021 pipeline breach in the tunnel. The
Navy is submitting an Initial Release Response Report as Enclosures 1 and 2.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, or if more information is needed, please
contact Ms. Dayna Fujimoto at (808) 471-4805.

Director

Regional Environmental Department
By direction of the
Commander

Enclosures: 1. Initial Release Response Report, Red Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility, DOH
Facility ID No. 9-102271, DOH Release ID No. 210012 of September 2021
(hard copy)

2. Initial Release Response Report, Red Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility, DOH
Facility ID No. 9-102271, DOH Release ID No. 210012 of September 2021
(CD)
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Hard Copy to: Mr. John Floyd, NAVSUP FLC Pearl Harbor
Electronic Copy to (sent via email):

Ms. Gabriela Carvalho, U.S. EPA Region 9, Red Hill Coordinator
Mr. John Reed, DLA Energy Pacific
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